
Dear Coach or Athletic/Activities Coordinator:

We invite your team to participate in the 2nd Annual Lady Quaker Summer Showdown Basketball 
Tournament. 

We are excited to have our 2nd Annual Lady Quaker Summer Showdown Basketball Tournament.  Our 
goal is to be considered by many as one of the top high school basketball tournaments in Washington.

Our goal is to take great pride and effort in providing a tournament that is fun, competitive and well 
organized. Reward your players for their hard work and effort this season by entering your team in the 
“Summer Showdown”.

The tournament will be held at the Franklin High School, 3013 South Mount Baker BLVD. Seattle, WA 
98144, June 8-9, 2019. Games will be played during the day and evening.  A coach’s hospitality will be 
provided!

The tournament is limited to a total of 32 teams. 4 games guaranteed. We encourage you to return the 
registration form and $250 entry fee as soon as possible to assure your team a spot in the tournament. 
Entry deadline is Friday, May 17 , 2019, or until 32 team entries are received. REGISTRATION FEE AND A 
COPY OF YOUR TEAM’S NAME AND MASCOT ON THE ENTRY FORM.   Please have registration form 
completed prior to tournament start. We look forward to your participation in the 1st Annual Lady 
Quaker Summer Showdown Basketball Tournament   .

Sincerely,

Tavar Proctor

Head Coach

Franklin High School 

Tcproctor@seattleschools.org/ or 206-383-5756


